
 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY FOR AUGUST 7, 2023 

 

PUBLIC MEETING: 

CAPE COD GATEWAY AIRPORT PFAS UPDATE 

WHAT:  

 Cape Cod Gateway Airport Manager Katie Servis and the Airport’s 
environmental consultants from Horsley Witten Group will provide a 
community update regarding significant progress made toward 
mitigating per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances, known as PFAS, on 
the airport property.  

WHEN:   

 Monday, August 7, 2023, at 6 p.m. 

WHERE: 

 Barnstable Town Hall 
 James H. Crocker, Jr. Hearing Room 
 367 Main Street 
 Hyannis, Mass., 02601 

About Cape Cod Gateway Airport 
Cape Cod Gateway Airport, located on 639 acres in Hyannis, Massachusetts, 
provides commercial and general aviation services to Boston, New York, the 
islands of Martha’s Vineyard and Nantucket and beyond. It is a department 
of the Town of Barnstable and managed by the Cape Cod Gateway Airport 
Commission and airport staff. 

MEDIA CONTACT:  

Geoff Spillane   
gspillane@pierce-cote.com 
508-395-4060 
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